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Dear co-ordinator

under the call

Your proposal has been given the following reference number:

248590

ATOS ORIGIN SOCIEDAD ANONIMA ESPANOLA
Biotechnologies & Healthcare Unit
Calle Albarracin 25
28037 Madrid
Spain (ES)

7th Framework Programme – acknowledgement of receipt of proposal

Proposal reference number: FP7-

Thank you for submitting your proposal
Remote Accessibility to Diabetes Management and Therapy in Operational healthcare Networks

REACTION

which has been recorded as having arrived on 01/04/2009 16:40:55

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Jose Fernando Esteban Lauzan

Information Society and Media

02/04/2009

Please make sure that you quote this reference number in all future correspondence related to this 
proposal. Also make sure that all of your partners are aware of this reference number.

FP7-ICT-2009-4

Commission européenne, B-1049 Bruxelles / Europese Commissie, B-1049 Brussel - Belgium. Telephone: (32-2)299 11 11.
Office: BU25 02/86. Telephone: direct line (32-2)2963589. 

Your proposal will be checked for eligibility, including confirmation of the time and date of arrival. All eligible 
proposals will go forward for evaluation. Guidance on when the Commission will decide on successful proposals 
for funding can be found in the original call for proposals. You will be notified as soon as possible after this of 
whether your proposal has been successful or not.

On behalf of the Commission, I would like to thank you for your interest in the 7th Framework Programme.

Mckinlay, Thomas

Yours sincerely,

Disclaimer:  Please note that this acknowledgement of receipt letter may in no way be taken to prejudge the 
Commission's check of eligibility criteria nor the outcome of the evaluation process related to this call for 
proposals. 


